
 

    

 

29 April 2025 

  

Notice of Service suspension for inter-bank transfers using BOC Card to Chiyu 

Banking Corporation Limited accounts 

 

Starting from 6:45 pm on 2 May 2025, our bank will no longer support BOC Card being 

used for inter-bank fund transfers to Chiyu Banking Corporation Limited’s accounts at 

our ATMs. Customers can use Faster Payment System ("FPS") via online / mobile 

banking to transfer funds to other banks. 

 

We apologies for any inconvenience caused. For enquiries, please call our Customer 

Service Hotline at (852) 2691 2323.  

 

Bank of China (Hong Kong) Limited 

 


